
BATTLE OF 
THE BRANCHES:

HOVERCRAFT GAMES
Attention military-connected families! 

Prepare for an electrifying event- the Battle of the Branches: Hovercraft Games!
Assemble your team of 2-6 military connected members and gear up to compete in an

exhilarating challenge. 

Join us on April 19th from 1800 to 2000 in the Kings Glen gym. 

Your mission? To collect as many items as possible while navigating the gym on
hovercrafts that were built and tested by KG students in SACC. Join us for an evening

of thrills, teamwork, and friendly rivalry you won't soon forget!  

Which Branch will WIN…?

If you have any questions, please reach out to Lisa Rode (LMRode@fcps.edu)

Sign up here!

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScFEr59JZ0uJugMZbYTDNTsYdqBYPGpIs3YDKhtSPqtN8Sm-w/viewform?usp=sf_link


Click here for a
video preview

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DaGQb5UIrjc
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=DaGQb5UIrjc

